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Community Forum November 1 Devoted to Returning Military Personnel  
 

(Woodland, CA) – Are you in the service?  Is there a veteran in your life? Come join a community 

forum devoted to returning military personnel on Saturday, November 1 from 2:00 to 4:00 pm at the 

Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library.  

 

The forum is part of a city-wide community book project focusing on the experiences of soldiers 

returning home, and is based on the book, Thank you for your Service, by best-selling author David 

Finkel.   

 

Moderator Dr. Krystyna von Henneberg encourages everyone from all wars, recent and not-so-recent, to 

come and share their experiences of transition from war to civilian life in their own words.  She also 

warmly invites all those who work with, or know veterans, as well as those interested in learning more 

about veteran’s issues to attend. 

 

The event will be held in the Blanchard Room of the Mary L. Stephens Davis Branch Library, located at 

315 East 14th Street in Davis. The room is accessible to persons with disabilities.  No reservations are 

required.   

 

This program is free and sponsored by the Friends of the Yolo County Libraries and Creative Language 

Works.  For more information, contact librarian and co-organizer Joan Tuss at 

joan.tuss@yolocounty.org.  

 

For more information about the Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org, or connect with 

the Yolo County Library on Facebook at www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org. 
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